
   

        PO Box 1500  College Drive  Vineland, NJ 08362 

                                                         Phone: (856) 691-8600  Fax: (856) 691-6483 

 

 

November 2, 2016 

 

 

Dear Employer: 

 

We would like to invite you to our National Career Development Month Celebration. National 

Career Development month is in November and is designed to stress the importance of life long 

career development. In honor of National Career Development month, Cumberland County 

College would like to host our sixth annual Career Development Job Fair.  

 

The Job Fair will be held at Cumberland County College in the Luciano Conference Center on 

Friday, November 11th from 9:00am to 1:00pm. We would like to invite you to participate at 

no cost and we will provide lunch for up to two representatives from your business, because of 

spacing ONLY 2 REPS can be accommodated.  

 

This event will be open to Cumberland County College students and the surrounding community.  

 

Reservations are required for a Job Fair table, as space is limited and requires approval. If you 

are interested in participating please register online at this link: http://bit.ly/2dxYwvl 
  

If approved you will receive a confirmation email. Please print the email and bring it with you 

the day of the event.  

 

We hope that you will consider being a part of our Career Development Job Fair.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Reta Rios 

Interim Director of Career Services 

856-691-8600 x1349 

rrios@cccnj.edu 

http://bit.ly/2dxYwvl

